
Tuesday, September 10, 2024,

To whom it may concern,

Re: Volunteer peer-reviewer at ALX Software Engineering Program

I am thrilled to formally recognize Emmanuel Abara for their exceptional contributions as a
volunteer peer-reviewer at the ALX Software Engineering Program. Their steadfast commitment to
support their colleagues at the presentation of their Foundations Portfolio Project epitomizes
commendable service and leadership.

Volunteer peer-reviewers are learners who volunteered to attend and evaluate the Portfolio
Project final presentations of those learners who are concluding the ALX SE Program Foundations.
Emmanuel Abara has adeptly fulfilled this role, selflessly volunteering their time to contribute to
their colleagues’ successful continuation in the Program.

Their achievements and learning outcomes culminated in their Graduation’s final score:
114,6%

Supporting youth in technology is essential for fostering a well-rounded and innovative industry.
Fostering a sense of community, mutual support and motivation in the learning environment is an
essential propeller to build talented and successful Software Engineers. For this reason, Volunteer
peer-reviewers as Emmanuel Abara are vital in empowering young Software Engineers to
contribute significantly to technology. Emmanuel Abara exemplifies the goals of this program,
showcasing the impact and potential of youth in tech.

The ALX Software Engineering Programme is an intensive 12-month program that rigorously trains
students in Computer Science and specialized technology fields. Emmanuel Abara has shown
exceptional academic prowess coupled with an unwavering sense of responsibility and
commitment to the betterment of the learning Community, forging an example to the peers
around them.

As we honor Emmanuel Abara for their stellar contributions, their efforts highlight the significance
of inclusivity in technology, paving the way for a balanced and innovative future.

Their role as a Volunteer peer-reviewer makes us all proud and sets a stellar example for others to
follow.

Sincerely,

Joy Ejiofoh

SE HOLBERTON PROGRAM LEAD

https://www.alxafrica.com/software-engineering-2022/
https://www.theroom.com/about/



